

January 8, 2019

Sheldon Gold Realty, Inc c/o Eric Gold 9025 East Kenyon Avenue, Suite 100 Denver, CO 80237

Dear Eric,

A sincere thank you for assisting ADX in finding its new home. Your market knowledge, perseverance, and patience were very much appreciated in a longer than anticipated search, especially as time to vacate our old premises grew short.

You demonstrated outstanding professionalism in your approach to locating prospective properties meeting our requirements. Your counsel was very much appreciated in tempering our expectations and driving the deal, which was ultimately arrived at.

Sheldon Gold Realty and you personally receive my highest recommendation for the services provided. It was a pleasure working with you and I look forward to working with you in the future.

Best regards,

Michael G. Danzer

Michael A. Danzer